
VACCINATION OF STAFF AND THE STUDENTS BELOW 30 
YEARS OF AGE IN STATE UNIVERSITIES AND HEIS AGAINST 

COVID -19 
 

To All Students of the Faculty of Engineering 

This is to inform you that the Director-General of Health Services of the 

Ministry of Health has made necessary arrangements to vaccinate the 

university staff and the students below 30 years of age from any 

university in the corresponding areas of residence from 11th 

October 2021 - 15th October 2021. 

Accordingly, you are advised to get vaccines during the mentioned 

dates if you have not been vaccinated yet. Please produce your N.I.C. to 

the concerned Health Authorities for vaccination. 

 

Assistant Registrar 

Faculty of Engineering 

06th October 2021 


